
From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Wilkins, SamSwilkins@ohr.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2015 1:26:32 PM
Subject: State Library Seeks State Agency Social Media Library Participants

This email has been forwarded to you at the request of Curtis Rogers with the SC State Library.

COLUMBIA, S.C. -The South Carolina State Library is seeking state government agency 
participation in the South Carolina State Agency Social Media Library (scsocialmedialibrary. 
org), which provides public access to social media activity from partner South Carolina state 
agencies.

The South Carolina State Library is collaborating with ArchiveSocial (archivesocial.com), a 
social media archiving company based in Durham, NC to create this searchable library.

Social media streams currently include Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, LinkedIn, and YouTube 
content created or received by seven state government agencies, including the Department 
of Consumer Affairs and the Department of Commerce.

Through this service, users will be able to search across agencies and social media platforms 
to find social media content. State government agency participants will be eligible for 
monitoring and alerts on content. State government agencies wishing to participate in the 
project will be asked to sign a memorandum of understanding.

For more information, please contact Amanda Stone, Digital Projects Supervisor at
803-734-4816 or astone@statelibrary.sc.gov.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e­
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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